
Term Six Week 3 

This week we have been sharing the story of Owl Babies  

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 



                       

  

                                              



                          

   

 

We have been enjoying a daily walk around the school field looking at what we can see. We have spotted lots of 

flowers and birds. 

  



           

                                                   

Next week we are going to be reading the story We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

 

We will let you know if we find any! 

 


